
SAINT BARNABAS 
I HEALTH CARE SYSTEM 

Monmouth Medical Center 

RONALD J. DEL MAURO 
pleridenl and Chief Executive Officer 
SaintBamaba~HedthCareSyrlem 

September 20,2007 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415 
Medical Licensing I 7015 0 3  0 
RE: LICENSE NUMBER 29-08113-03 

Dear NRC Office: 

FRANK 1. VOZOS, MD, FACS 
Executive D-lor 

Monmoufh Medical Center 
(732) 222-5200 

With reference to 10 CFR 35:13 and 10 CFR 35:14, Monmouth Medical Center would 
like to request an amendmenthotification to its current NRC letter to the reflect the 
following: 

1. 

2. 

Clarissa Henson, M.D. has resigned her position from Monmouth Medical Center 
effective September 13,2007 and should be removed from the license. 

We would like to add Rajesh Iyer, M.D. to our license under section 35: 400 and 
35:600, Iridium-192 for uses in a High Dose Rate Remote Afterloader Unit. Dr. 
Rajesh is currently listed on license number: 29-09806-03 Community Medical 
Center, which is affiliated with Monmouth Medical Center under the Saint 
Bamabas Health Care System. 

We will provide Dr. Iyer with our emergency procedures and training 
before he begins any use of the HDR afterloader. 

Dr Iyer has also been approved by our senior management, as indicated by the 
signature of Mr. Bill Arnold, COO on this letter. 
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If you need additional information or documentation please call me direct at 732-923- 
6811. 

Sincerely yours, 

Thomas Piccoli, DABR 
Medical Physicist/RSO 

Cc: Radiation Safety File 
Radiation Safety Committee Members 

Bill ,&old 
Chief Operating Officer 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letterlapplication dated 

c//-t.bJ-7 , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

&y6t/4. Z ~ - c f / / / 7 - 3 3  d There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number /w/+z 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 
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16-96) 
Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


